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Word Around the Webb 
Weekly Newsletter

CHICK FIL A 
SCHOOL SPIRIT 

NIGHT
Come out to support 
Webb Street THIS 

Thursday, March 10 
at Chick Fil A in 
Belmont from 

5-8pm.  Chick Fil A 
will be giving 15% of 

all proceeds that 
evening to our 

school. Invite all your 
friends and family to 
come out and enjoy 
a delicious Chick Fil 
A meal and support 

our wonderful 
school!

FEBRUARY SPIDER OF 
THE MONTH STUDENTS

Congratulations to the following students 
for being selected as the 

Spider of the Month for their team!
Elementary Team - Caitlyn B.

                 Middle School Team - Trenton C.

 High School Team - Connor A.
  

 
                     Transition Team - Bobby  L.

  Caitlyn is a 5th grader  in Mrs. Janda's 
class, She is a great student who loves 
to read stories with her class on the 
Smartboard!

Trenton is in the 6th grade in Mrs. 
Neal's class, Trenton has been working 
hard to improve his reading skills. He 
is now reading short sentences!

Connor is in the 10th grade in Ms. 
Bridges' class. He has improved with his 
math skil ls using a calculator. He also 
does a great job using the Chromebook to 
complete assignments.

Bobby is in Ms. Miller's homeroom. He 
exhibits hard work and dedication when 
his class goes to Connections Church to 
pack bags for the Backpack Weekend 
Food Program each week.



 
Cal endar

Mar ch  10

http:/ /www.gaston.k12.nc.us/webbst

https:/ /www.facebook.com/WebbStreetSchoolGCS/

Chick Fi l  A Belmont School 
Spir i t Night 5-8

Save the Date for April 30, 2016! The 
Webb Street PTO will be sponsoring a 

fashion show fundraiser called 
"Connected Fashion." 

  Our PTO is teaming up with a local non-profit, 
Heartfelt Fashions, to produce an exciting 
fashion show spotlighting Webb Street students. 
Local professional models will also be teaming 
up to walk the runway at this event. Clothing will 
be provided by local merchants. Hair and 
makeup will also be done by local professionals. 
  We want ALL students to be a model in this 
one-of-a-kind event as the runway will be 
accessible and accommodating to our students.  
  The proceeds from the fashion show will go 
towards building an all inclusive playground that 
will be accessible to all students. Tickets will be 
sold for the event and sponsorship opportunities 
are available. 
  You should see a handout coming home with 
your child so you can sign them up to 
participate. 
   Please email the PTO if you need further 
information at webbstreetschoolpto@gmail.com
  Visit the Heartfelt Fashions webpage to see 
other fashion shows they have produced. 
https://www.facebook.com/heartfeltfashionsummercamp/timeline

Mar ch  21- 24
Spr ing Book Fair

PTO MINUTE

Mar ch  25- Apr il  3
Spr ing Break

The next PTO 
meeting will be 
Tuesday, March 
22 at 6:00pm 

Location: 
Books-a-Mill ion 

(in the coffee 
shop)

All are invited to 
attend! We will 
be discussing 
plans for the 

upcoming 
Fashion Show!


